
 

Building online resilience for 
children and young people  

Supporting children and young people to develop the skills and understanding to safely navigate 
their online environments and find the information and networks they need can provide 
significant benefits to their mental health and wellbeing. 

This seminar, presented by the 2016-17 Thinker in Residence Professor Jane Burns, will present 
ways parents can support children and young people in building their digital resilience and to 
stay safe online.  

Recognising that the Internet is a space where young people generally enjoy spending their time, 
Professor Burns’ research brings young people together with researchers and practitioners to 
explore how technology can be used to improve mental health and wellbeing for young people.  

This practical seminar will also include a presentation from Professor Donna Cross from Telethon 
Kids Institute who has undertaken world-leading research on bullying and safe online practices 
for young people.  

When 7pm – 8.30pm  
      Monday 24 October 

Where Churchlands Concert Hall, Churchlands Senior 
High School, 20 Lucca Street, Churchlands 

          Bookings Essential Book online now at www.trybooking.com/NEPI  
 

Further Information 
Contact 6213 2297 or email Karen Wyatt on karen.wyatt@ccyp.wa.gov.au for further 

information about this event. 
Visit ccyp.wa.gov.au for further information about Professor Jane Burns  

and the Thinker in Residence initiative. 
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